Berry, Taylor

From: Marvin Woll <mjwoll@nc.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 3:03 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100 Sub 180CS

Dear Commissioners:

I want to ask you not to accept Duke's plan to limit solar for consumers in North Carolina. Although North Carolina is a leader in solar we can and must do better! When you look at the terrible fires in the western states, the number or tornadoes in the south and midwest this year and the increasing strength of hurricanes it is clear we must increase the use of solar. Our children and future generations are counting on us to do the right thing!